## **Woodley Park News**

This year's edition of the annual **WPCA Holiday Party** will take place at the Omni Shoreham Hotel (a change from recent years) on Monday December 10 from 6:30 to 9 pm. The Hotel will provide appetizers, and there will be a cash bar. RSVP <u>here</u>. Please bring nonperishable food items to be donated to Martha's Table.

**WPCA election results**. Carolyn Abbey, president; Jeff Myers, vice president; Warren Gorlick, secretary; and Emily Curley, treasurer. At-large Board members are Courtney Tolbert, Melissa Maxman and Barbara Joanes.

The exterior of the **Wardman Tower** was given landmark status in 1979. Last year, WPCA applied to modify that designation to include the building's lobby, which is still part of the hotel, and the two pairs of entrance piers along Woodley Road. At its meeting earlier this month, HPRB unanimously granted that application.

Over the next several months, DC Public Library will develop a **Library Facilities Master Plan** to help guide the next ten years of planning for library services across the city. You can learn more about the process and find out how you can get involved on <u>DCPL's website</u>.

## Calendar

Tuesday December 4, 7:30 pm at Stanford. **WPCA Executive Committee Meeting**. The agenda should be on the website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome.

John Goodman
WPCA
For more information, visit <a href="http://www.wpcaonline.org/">http://www.wpcaonline.org/</a>

© Woodley Park Community Association